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Welcome everyone. It's time to 
celebrate another Christmas together. 
We hope you all enjoy this evening 
playing the Christmas Carols and a 
few of our old favourite tunes. 
Please have a word with John if you 
would like to play tonight. 
 
Tillingbourne Accordion Orchestra 
On Tuesday evening Tillingbourne 
Accordion Orchestra are having a 
Christmas Party Evening. 
Everyone is welcome to come along. 
There will be about an hours playing 
by the Orchestra plus some solos and 
duets.  
After that will be some social time. 
Band members are bringing along 
some food and drinks.  
If you would like to bring a small 
contribution it will be much 
appreciated. Should be an enjoyable 
evening. We look forward to your 
company. 

New Accordion for Sale 
£6,500 

 
Brand new accordion 

Settimio Soprani Artist VI 
Hight quality  

made in Castelfidardo Italy 
Professional and Original accordion 

Double cassotto Bassoon and Clarinet 
fully mahogany wood 
double tone chamber 

Top quality Binci reads 
442Hrz tuned 

Handmade reeds 
Comes with warranty certificate and 

Settimio Cary case 
Never been used 

Can be viewed on ebay 
The instrument can also  be seen here on 

Tuesday evening if you are interested. 
 

Thanks to everyone for your support 
throughout 2017 

 
We wish you a Merry Christmas 

and Happy New Year 
Next Club Night 

19th January 2017 
 


